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FORSYTH COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
BOARD MEETING- NOVEMBER 7, 2006 

 
Present:   J. Eric Elliott, Chair 
    Linda J. Sutton, Secretary 
    Jerry D. Jordan, Member 
 
Staff:    Rob Coffman, Director of Elections 
    Pamela Johnson, Administrative Assistant 
    Judy Speas, Absentees/ Campaign Reporting 
________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Call To Order 
The meeting was called to order at 2:30 PM. 
 
Approval of Absentees 
There were 4215 absentees recommended for approval and 54 
recommended for disapproval. There were 3 ballots the Board 
requested to be researched since voter signatures were in the wrong 
place. Mr. Elliott suggested checking to see if their signatures were on 
file. After researching these, the signatures were found to be on file. 
Mr. Elliott moved to approve CIV 1629, CIV 1883 and CIV 2227. Ms. 
Sutton seconded the motion and it passed 2-1. Ms. Sutton moved to 
approve 4218 absentees and disapprove 51. Mr. Jordan seconded the 
motion and it passed unanimously. 
 
The Board and Staff opened and sorted the absentee ballots in 
preparation for counting. 
 
CIV 774 was previously approved but the ballot is not in the envelope. 
The Ballot was discovered in the envelope of CIV 774, which was the 
spouse’s envelope. The Board decided to count the ballot. 
 
Mrs. Speas showed the Board ballots that had been faxed by military 
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and overseas voters. The votes will have to be marked on paper 
ballots in order to be counted. The ones to be marked are CIV 1022, 
CIV 2460, CIV 2461, CIV 2589, CIV 2752, MIL 315, OVR 19 and OVR 
30. The Staff marked the ballots and the Board reviewed them. 
 
At 7:15 the absentee ballots were run through the ballot counter. 
There are 13 curbside ballots from one-stop that Board agreed to add 
to the absentee ballots to be counted. 
 
The Board concluded the count of the ballots at 8:00 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
s:/ J. Eric Elliott, Chair 
 
 
s:/ Linda J. Sutton, Secretary 
 
 
s:/ Jerry D. Jordan, Member 
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